
THIS NOTICE HAS BEEN APPROVED BY
THE SUPREME COURT OF BRITISH COLUMBIA

BE ADVISED that Kivalliq Hall 
has been added to the list of “Indian 
Residential Schools” under the Indian 
Residential Schools Settlement 
Agreement (“IRSSA”) for the period 
of June 12, 1985 to December 31, 
1997.  Former residents of Kivalliq 
Hall during the period of June 12, 
1985 to December 31, 1997, who 
meet the criteria under the IRSSA, 
are eligible to apply for compensation 
in the form of a Common Experience  
Payment (“CEP”).  

BE ADVISED as well, any persons 
who suffered sexual and/or physical 
abuses, or other abuses that caused 
serious psychological effects while 
at Kivalliq Hall during the period of 
June 12, 1985 to December 31, 1997, 
may apply for compensation under 
the Independent Assessment Process 
(“IAP”). These people must meet the 
criteria for an IAP under the IRSSA.

All CEP applications relating to 
Kivalliq Hall must be postmarked 
by 11h59 pm on January 25, 2020.

All IAP Applications relating to 
Kivalliq Hall must be postmarked 
by 11h59 pm on January 25, 2020.

This Notice extends only to 
applications relating to Kivalliq Hall 
for the Period of June 12, 1985 to 
December 31, 1997. It does not alter 
any existing deadlines under the 
IRSSA or other consent orders for 
other Indian Residential Schools.

For more information about 
these processes, please call toll 
free 1.866.879.4913 or go to  
www.residentialschoolsettlement.ca,  
or write to Residential Schools 
Settlement, Suite 3-505, 133 Weber 
Street North, Waterloo, Ontario  
N2J 3G9.  

KIVALLIQ HALL HAS BEEN ADDED TO SCHEDULE F 
OF THE INDIAN RESIDENTIAL SCHOOLS SETTLEMENT 

AGREEMENT (“IRSSA”) FOR THE PERIOD OF  
June 12, 1985 to December 31, 1997.
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